
 

 
 
 
 
 
1 March 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
Fair Work Commission 
11 Exhibition Street  
MELBOURNE  VIC   3000 
 
 
Via Email: awards@fwc.gov.au   
 
Dear Sir 

 

I write on behalf of the Victorian Automotive Chamber of Commerce (VACC) in regard to the 

commencement of a process (AM2024/6) by the Fair Work Commission (the Commission) to vary all 

modern awards to include a delegates’ rights term by 30 June 2024. 

Having had the benefit of reading the Australian Chamber of Commerce and Industry’s submission to the 

Commission regarding the abovementioned process, VACC would like to lodge its support for that 

submission via this correspondence. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

  
Geoff Gwilym  
Chief Executive Officer  
 

Geoff Gwilym 
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 
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